
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2020: 

Completion Ceremony of 

“The Project for Establishing and Streamlining STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics) Education Culture and Environment in Remote Armenian Communities” 

 

On October 4, 2022, the Completion Ceremony of the Grant Contract for “The Project for Establishing 

and Streamlining STEM Education Culture and Environment in Remote Armenian Communities” up to USD 

60,985, within the framework of the Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects of the 

Government of Japan was held at the school in Arshaluys village in Armavir Region.  

The Ceremony was attended by Mr. FUKUSHIMA Masanori, Ambassador of Japan to Armenia, Mr. 

Eduard Hovhannisyan, the Governor of Armavir Region and Ms. Larisa Hovhannisyan, Founder and CEO of 

“Teach For Armenia” educational foundation, as well as various stakeholders including the municipal leaders, 

school principal, teachers and students. 

The Project aimed to renovate the current school buildings for establishing the laboratory rooms and to 

provide the sets of the equipment for the practical natural science education targeting 4 secondary schools in 

the remote areas of Armavir, Aragatsotn, Lori and Tavush Regions. As a result, around 610 students and teachers 

from these schools benefit from having opportunities to attend the quality education classes in STEM, which in 

its turn will lead and support the industrial and economic development in the region in a long-run. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ribbon cutting of the laboratory room STEM lab equipment 

Presentation by students Speech by Ambassador Fukushima 

 


